Sri Sathya Sai Service Organisation (UK) Sai Spiritual Education (SSE) Leicester



Dear Parents - Jai Sai Ram

SSE classes will resume on Sunday 5th September 2010 and will be held at the <u>Sri Sathya Sai Centre for Human Excellence</u> at the normal time of 10.15am to 12.15pm. We thank Swami for his grace and guidance throughout this year's transition to our new home. We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the children and parents for their continued commitment and look forward to seeing you all in the new term.

The children have been given **Summer Projects** which we hope they will enjoy completing and these should be submitted back to their Guru on the first day back after the holidays.

If you have any family or friends who would like their children to begin SSE, then we will be holding registration from Sunday 5th September 2010. Please ask them to come along with their children and speak to us.

If you would like further information about centre activities over the summer holidays then please see our website; www.leicestersaicentre.org.uk.

On behalf of all the Gurus, we hope you all have a sunny spiritual summer holiday!

Loving Sairams

Anilaben Mistry SSE Co-Ordinator

Tel: 0116 2743115 Email: shirdiparthi9@yahoo.co.uk